March 3, 1991

Almaden Rotary Club c/o Dr. Stan Laderman 6533 Camelia Dr. San Jose CA 95120

Dear Almaden Rotary Club,

On behalf of the Pioneer Interact Club, I would like to thank you for your generous donations given at the last meeting. These funds will be used not only for the banquet, but also for the child we are sponsoring in South America.

We would also like to thank you for all the moral support you have given us. It means so much to us that you are always so willing to lend us a hand.

Again, thank you for your time and donations, they are both greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Hillarie A. Williams

Hillarie a blilliams

Vice-president,

Pioneer Interact Club

for having me an gateract Club as your ) for lunch all of the students themselves as much as I did It has been another great you workings with you. I appreciate have given us.